
MURALIDHAR GIRLS' COLLEGE 

KOLKATA-700029 

NOTICE Dated: 13.02.2023 

The students, who took admission in Semester 1, 2022 

and subsequently cancelled their names from this College, 

are asked to submit the following documents for refund of 

Admission Fee through E - mail mgcadmission2021@gmail.com) by 

20.02.2023 positively. 

1) Scan copy of Admission receipt 

2) Scan copy of Cancellation receipt 

3) Scan copy of front page of Bank Passbook/ Cheque. 

Principai 
Muralidhar Girls' College 
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